
Friday 28th March 2024 

Absence Reporting Please report your child’s absence to the school office via telephone or via text message to 07891 274 260 

BREAKFAST AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

 

Please make sure you keep up with your 

Breakfast and After School Club fees. We have a waiting list 

for children to join, if payments are not made in line with 

your contract, your child/ren’s place maybe taken by 

another child. 

SCHOOL DAY REMINDER 

Please can we remind families and pupils that the normal school day begins at 8.55am and the gates will open 

automatically at 8.45am (no need to press the buzzer). If the gates do open for children in boosters, visitors or staff 

before this time please remain at the gates and do not enter the playground. Many thanks 

SPRING 1 & 2 DIARY DATES 

 

Please find below a list of events that will be 
taking place during this  term. 

29.03.2024—School Closed—Easter Break 

29.03.2024—Good Friday 

01.04.2024—Easter Monday 

15.04.2024—Summer Term Begins 

17.04.2024—Y1—YWP 

25.04.2024—Y5 Grinton Lodge 

25.04.2024—Y6 Weight & Height 

06.05.2024—May Bank Holiday—School Closed 

21.05.2024—Reception & Year 6 Photos 

24.05.2024– May Half Term 

03.06.2024—School Opens 

20.06.2024—Sports Day 

28.06.2024—FOPS Summer Fayre 

22.07.2024—Training Day 

23.07.2024—Training Day 

23.07.2024—School Closed for Summer 

RECEPTION 

 

Reception had a great time at their Easter-

themed stay and play! We did lots of fun 

crafts and enjoyed performing our Easter songs. Thank you to 

all of the 

parents who 

attended!  

HAPPY EASTER 

 

We have had a fantastic Spring 2 term with 

lots of fantastic learning and memories made 

for our children! 

We hope you have a lovely 2 week break from school and 

enjoy all the festivities surrounding it. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all back on Monday 15th April 

ready for our Summer term with lots more fun and learning 

to be had! 

YEAR 2 

 

Year 2 would like to give a massive thank 

you to Miss Wykes and St Mark's Methodist 

Church for having us this week. We really enjoyed learning 

about baptisms and experiencing how the service would be 

delivered. We sang some hymns, listened to prayers and 

were gifted some beeswax to make candles. In the afternoon 

we enjoyed some party food and 'celebrated' the new life 

just like 

Christians do.  



 YEAR 1 
 
We  have been busy making houses in DT for 

the 'Great Fire of Park Spring!' We used out 

skills to make a hinged door and attached a chimney.  

LITTLE SING 

 

On Friday last week,  Year 1 went to Pudsey Civic Hall to join 

in the 'Little Sing' event with lots of local primary schools. 

The children watched singers, bands and orchestra's play, 

then joined in themselves by singing along to jungle songs 

and playing instruments. Amazing behaviour from all the 

children who attended.  

 

CIVIC HALL 

 

Tuesday 26th March - The key stage 2 choir visited Pudsey 

Civic Hall this week to watch 'City of Leeds Youth Prom'. 

They listened to high school and collage students from 

across Leeds and professional musicians play music from a 

wide range of genres. They watched bands, orchestra's and 

ensembles for inspiration. I hope the choir enjoyed the 

wonderful experience.  

YEAR 3 WORKSHOP 

 

Monday 25th March - Year 3 were lucky enough to have a 

visit from the 'British library service' they took part in a 

workshop in the classroom based around story telling, which 

included music drama and dance.  

YEAR 4 DRUMMING 

 

Monday 25th March - Year 4 did an amazing job 

of performing to parents all they have learnt 

over the last 2 years of weekly drumming lessons, with Mr 

Gaynard. The children were able to play along and collect a 

conductor to play music on the djembe drums. Well done 

Year 4!  

ATTENDANCE 

 

School attendance is 

so important for your 

child's future.  If your 

child is feeling a little 

under the weather, 

but has not been sick 

or has a high 

temperature, please 

bring them to school. 

We will monitor them 

and call you if 

absolutely necessary. 

We find that children 

are occupied at school 

and soon forget about any minor illnesses. 

YEAR 6 

 

The final week of term has been a BUSY one. The 

children completed their third round of practise SATs and did 

amazingly well with their determination and resilience. In 

Science, we got to test out refraction and learn how rainbows 

are made. Computing involved lots of coding this week, which 

was great fun and…the Y6s got their leavers hoodies!!  



PARK SPRING’S GOT TALENT 

 

On Tuesday night, we were treated to amazing 

performances by our Park Spring's Got Talent 

finalists! All of the acts performed with great 

confidence in front of our judges and live audience, 

and it was fantastic to see such a variety of 

performances. We had singers, gymnasts, dancers, 

comedy and even a ballerina! Well done to everyone who took part and helped behind the 

scenes and a special thank you to Miss Horton for organising it all. Congratulations to 'The 

Herb Boys' and Connie and Emmie for winning in the Upper and Lower school competitions.   








